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agreement terminates 60 days after the
Tribe notifies BLM.

§ 3192.16 How will I know if BLM in-
tends to terminate my agreement?

(a) If BLM intends to terminate your
agreement because you did not carry
out the terms of the agreement, BLM
must send you a notice that lists the
reason(s) why BLM intends to termi-
nate the agreement.

(b) Within 30 days after receiving the
notice, you must send BLM a plan to
correct the problem(s) BLM listed in
the notice. BLM has 30 days to approve
or disapprove the plan, in writing.

(c) If BLM approves the plan, you
have 30 days after you receive notice of
the approval to correct the problem(s).

(d) If you have not corrected the
problem within 30 days, BLM will send
you a second written termination no-
tice that will give you another oppor-
tunity to correct the problem.

(e) If the problem is not corrected
within 60 days after you receive the
second notice, BLM will terminate the
agreement.

§ 3192.17 Can BLM reinstate coopera-
tive agreements that have been ter-
minated?

(a) If your cooperative agreement
was terminated by consent, you may
request that BLM reinstate the agree-
ment at any time.

(b) If BLM terminated an agreement
because you did not carry out the
terms of the agreement, you must
prove that you have corrected the
problem(s) and are able to carry out
the terms of the agreement.

(c) For any reinstatement request
BLM will decide whether or not your
cooperative agreement may be rein-
stated and, if so, whether you must
make any changes to the agreement
before it can be reinstated.

§ 3192.18 Can I appeal a BLM decision?
Any party adversely affected by a

BLM decision made under this subpart
may appeal the decision in accordance
with parts 4 and 1840 of this title.
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GENERAL INFORMATION

§ 3195.10 What is the purpose of these
regulations?

The purpose of these regulations is to
establish procedures governing the sale
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